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Comments I strongly object to this application. There is plainly no need locally for brick making clay, no local 
brickworks, in fact most local brickworks have closed down over the last 10 years so I can only 
assume that this is about creating a hole in the ground for filling with waste. 
Historic and Ancient woodland being destroyed along with habitat for badgers, deer, snakes, lizards, 
butterflies and birds makes me very sad, many of these animals and birds are quite rare and many 
are protected. This won't and can't be replaced by any amount of money. 
This area is a beautiful and tranquil place to walk, run, cycle and ride and a great place to collect 
thoughts and relax, I can't imagine it with lorry , digger and dumper truck movements. 
I understand that the National Policy for these waste disposal sites is on Brownfield sites close to 
urban areas, this plainly isn't one of those areas. 
The access to and from the proposed site is also very poor, roads that are narrow and frequented by 
pedestrians, runners, cyclists, horse riders and agricultural vehicles along with normal traffic and the 
nearest main A road is over 4km away at Bucks Green which has a Bus Stop at the junction and 
considerably further in any of the other directions. These roads are not suitable for either ' muck 
away' lorries or 'skip' lorries and will have a fair risk of accidents especially as the school buses also 
use this route to pick up children some of which have to wait at the side of the road where there is no 
path. 
There are many many reasons why this project should not go ahead and I'm sure that the West 
Sussex County Council will make the right decision and refuse this application. 
Steve Fickling
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